
Bonnyknox Solar Farm
bonnyknoxsolarfarm@consultationonline.co.uk

Welcome to our exhibition
Thank you for taking the time to attend our consultation event. 

We are seeking your views on the preliminary design for a new  
solar farm that we are exploring on land at Fallaws Farm, Arbirlot. 

We consider pre-application consultation a 
crucial part of the solar farm development 
process and we aim to engage early with the 
local community and key stakeholders in order 
to facilitate constructive consultation. 

This helps to identify issues and concerns, as 
well as benefits and opportunities, which we 
will consider when developing and refining 
the design and delivery of the proposals.
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The public exhibition forms part of our pre-
application consultation and is designed 
to give you the opportunity to: 

•	 learn more about the proposal 
•	 discuss any questions or views with 
	 our project team 
•	 provide written feedback to RES 
	 on the proposal.

Please take time to read the information provided and talk to our project team about any 
questions that you may have. All consultation feedback submitted to RES will be reviewed 
by the project team over the coming weeks as we continue the design process. 


